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Good news regarding Void under Slab

Mark Banta <mbanta@piedmontpark.org> Fri, Sep 28, 2018 at 5:19 PM
To: Katherine D <gmacquisitions@gmail.com>, Katherine Drolett <drolettlaw@gmail.com>, "Walker's Construction
(Walkers1834@gmail.com)" <Walkers1834@gmail.com>, "Dave Duley (dave@icanfixamerica.com)"
<dave@icanfixamerica.com>

Good afternoon Kathrine and Dave,

Yesterday, the City completed repair of the void under slab. The specialized grout back-fill mixture is curing now. |
have asked them to send a report of their scope of work, a summary of their findings as well as documentation of their
due diligence inspections and findings regarding the other sewer utilities in the area.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best,
Mark

Mark Banta

President & CEO

Piedmont Park Conservancy
W: 404-875-7275, ext. 226

C: 770-402-8814

E: mbanta@piedmontpark.org
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